NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


A public hearing on the One (1) and Six (6) year Street Improvement 

Program for the Village of McGrew, Nebraska, will be held in the Village Hall at 

7:00 P.M., November 14, 2024.  The purpose of the hearing is to propose to the 

residents of the Village, One (1) Year Definite Street Improvement and Six (6) 

Year Tentative Street Improvement Program in compliance with Section 39-2115 

and 39-2119 of Chapter 39 of the Cumulative Supplement of the Revised 

Statutes of Nebraska, 1943.


Copies of the proposed One (1) and Six (6) Year Street Improvement 

Programs may be studied in the office of the Village Clerk.








Courtney Cerny, Village Clerk
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